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San Juan Island Public Schools Fall Reopening Plan 

 
Hello to our school families! 
  
The San Juan Island public schools will begin the 2020-2021 school year on 
September 3 with a Teleschooling model. The district will review the plan after 
the first nine weeks to assess whether to bring students into the schools under a 
‘hybrid’ model (half the students at a time on a rotating schedule), or to 
continue with Teleschooling. 
  
To serve families for whom the Teleschooling schedule does not work, Griffin Bay 
School has been relaunched to support all grade levels. Younger students are 
now offered a “Remote Learning” model, defined as a program that allows for 
independent classroom work and study on the family’s schedule, including a 
once a week check-in with an instructor.  Materials will be provided by the 
school district. 
  
Superintendent/Principal Fred Woods invites interested families to an 
informational “Zoom” meeting about new Griffin Bay School programs on 
Thursday, August 13, from 6:30 pm - 7:30 pm.  This meeting will be “webinar 
style” and questions may be submitted through “chat”. 
  
Please type griffinbayschool in your browser to get to the Griffin Bay School 
Homepage. There you will find the Zoom link for this meeting. Alternatively, you 
may contact maudecumming@sjisd.org for an emailed link. 
  
Additional information and schedules for the new school year will be coming 
from the schools to families in the next couple of weeks. 
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